



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,
Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

15th November 2024

Elizabeth House Event - Christmas Disco



Dear Parents/Carers,

Elizabeth House are hosting a Christmas disco on Tuesday 10th December for both KS1 & KS2 with professional DJ, Mrs Nav Chauhan, who is kindly donating her time to help us raise money for Compton Care.

The cost of this event will be £2.20 per child which will need to be paid no later than <u>Monday 9th</u> <u>December</u> for entry into the disco. Please make payment via the School Gateway online payment system under the heading 'Elizabeth House Christmas Disco 2024'

Reception and KS1 disco will take place during the afternoon from 2.00pm to 3.00pm and children will need to be collected as normal at 3.20pm.

KS2 disco will take place start straight after school until 4.30pm. We ask that you collect your child promptly at the end of the event.

We thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely Elizabeth House Captains

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk



















